
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You the Man 
Tuesday 19th August 2014 from  

6.30pm – 8.00pm 
St Mary’s Football & Netball Club Room 

  St Mary’s Football & Netball Club invite you and your family to attend You the Man 
performance on Tuesday 19th August at St Mary’s Football & Netball Club Room. 

You the Man performance and panel discussion will begin at 6.30pm and will run till 8pm. 

 

St Mary’s Football & Netball Club promote safe and respectful relationships between players, club members 
and the wider community.  We are a club that promotes equal and respectful relationships between men and 

women. 

 

St Mary’s Football and Netball club are committed to: 

 Promoting equal and respectful relationships between men and women 

 Promoting non-violent social norms and reducing the effects of prior exposure to violence 

 Improving access to resources and systems of support. 

 

You the man play shows the impact of violence and promotes early intervention, especially by the family and 
friends who are closest to people involved in dating violence.  It is important to note that none of the 

characters in the play are perpetrators, and the play uses humour and headlines to honour the complexity and 
seriousness of the issues.   

 

The play is followed by a panel discussion from local leaders that work within this space in the Geelong 
community.  The panel will be made up of local leaders who are responsible locally for responding to domestic 

violence, dating violence and sexual assault.  These leaders include a member from Victoria Police, St Marys 
Football & Netball Club Committee Member and CEO of Barwon Centre Against Sexual Assault. 

 

We encourage family and club members of all ages to attend.  If you are over the age of 18 years, we do have 
a pre and post survey that we would like you to complete.  You the Man is currently part of a research project 

at Deakin University. 

If you have any questions or queries contact Jenny McIvor on 5224 9923 or by jenny@leisurenetworks.org. 
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